
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 2, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.E. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Kennedy Elementary School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation by the Kennedy Elementary PTA, totaling $17,200 to Kennedy 
Elementary School.  

 

 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of $17,200 from the PTA funded the following at Kennedy:  Classroom 
technology; educational assemblies; field trips; field day and physical education 
equipment; fourth grade Lansing trip and celebration; “green school” and beautification 
activities; teacher classroom allocations, and monthly periodicals for classrooms.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 


